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Headteacher's Award 
Reception-Aria
Year 1- Thomas
Year 3- Rubie
Year 4- Isabelle
Year 5- Poppy
Year 6- Harry

British Values Award

Reception- Amani
Year 1- Charlie
Year 3- Anaya
Year 4- Dominic
Year 5- Alex
Year 6- Leah

Sporting Spirit Award

EYFS- Ezra
Year 1- Joey
Year 3- Charlie
Year 4- Mason
Year 5- Reggie
Year 6- Isabella

AWARD WINNERS We hope this newsletter finds you well and ready for another exciting week at
Thorpe! We have a range of events and updates to share with you, so please see
information below:

Half-Term Break Reminder
Firstly, we would like to remind you that next Friday, February 9th, marks the
beginning of the much-awaited half-term break. We hope that you and your
children enjoy a well-deserved rest and have the opportunity to spend quality time
together during this break.

NEWSLETTER

04 JULY,  2023

01274 414 126 office@th.catrust.uk @ThorpeBradford

Thank You for Number Day Efforts
We extend a heartfelt thank you to all the students who participated in our recent
Number Day activities. Your enthusiasm and dedication were truly commendable.
Additionally, we are thrilled to announce that through your efforts, we were able to
raise a fantastic amount of money for the NSPCC. Your generosity will make a
meaningful difference in supporting children in need.

After School Clubs for Next Half-Term
Lastly, we want to remind you to keep an eye out for Monday's letter, which will
contain important information regarding the after-school clubs available for the
next half-term. We have a diverse range of clubs lined up, catering to various
interests and talents of our students. We encourage your children to explore these
opportunities for enrichment and fun.

Headteacher’s Award

Reception- Elowyn
Year 1- Eliza
Year 2- Riley
Year 3- Nora
Year 4- Bethany
Year 5- Harry
Year 6- Harry

British Value Award

Reception- Lavayah
Year 1- Arora
Year 2- Rubie
Year 3- Oliver B
Year 4- Benji
Year 5- Violet
Year 6- Nicole 

Sporting Spirit Award

Reception- Pippa
Year 1- Ezra
Year 2- Carter 
Year 3- Audel
Year 4- Alfie
Year 5- Jay 
Year 6- Adam

Chinese New Year Celebration
To celebrate the upcoming Chinese New Year, on Friday, February 9th, we will be
offering a special Chinese dinner option in our school cafeteria. This will be a
wonderful opportunity for our students to learn about Chinese culture and enjoy
some delicious cuisine together. We encourage all students to participate and
experience the festivities of this joyous occasion.

SAFEGUARDING/ CHILD PROTECTION

Our designated safeguarding officers are: Mr Mennell (Designated safeguarding
lead), Mr Mackinnon (Assistant Headteacher), Miss Webb (Assistant Headteacher)
and Mrs Fletcher (Pastoral Lead). For any child protection concerns or any concerns
of a sensitive nature, please do come and speak to any of the members in our team
and we will of course be more than happy to help. 
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Thank you for your continued support,

Mr Mennell

Exciting Activities from the week
We've had an exciting week yet again with some fantastic learning happening
throughout school. 

3rd January- School Reopens
22nd January- After School Phonics
Meeting
30th January- Reception Eureka Trip
1st February- Reception Tea Party for
Parents
2nd February- NSPCC Number Day
5th/6th/7th February- Year 6
Residential
9th February- Last Day of School

Measuring Mathematics in Year 3

Creative Art in Year 2


